
 

 

 
           12th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
The travelling Book Fair will be visiting Priory Junior School’s library from Wednesday 
26th February to Tuesday 3rd March. During this time, pupils will visit to look at the 
range of texts available. You are invited to visit the Book Fair and browse the new 
and exciting books during the following times:  
  
  

Wednesday 26th February  3:20pm – 3:50pm  

Thursday 27th February  3:20pm – 3:50pm  

Friday 28th February  3:20pm – 3:50pm  

Monday 2nd March  3:20pm – 3:50pm  

Tuesday 3rd March  3:20pm – 3:50pm  

  
  
Every book you buy helps us purchase new books for the school. Payments can be 
made via cash, cheque or phone using a credit or debit card. Children will soon be 
receiving their £1 book tokens which can be used towards a purchase at the Book 
Fair. Last year, your purchases entitled us to £130 to spend developing the books 
available in our school library so we are very grateful for your support.   
  
We hope that you and your child(ren) enjoy visiting the book fair.   
   
Yours sincerely,   
  
  
Mrs Welch & Mrs Robertson  

  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
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